\ § Seattle Office of

1G CERTIFICATION MEMO
I Inspector General
To: Grainne Perkins, OPA Interim Director
cC: Nelson Leese, OPA Interim Assistant Director of Investigations & Legal Affairs
From: Payton Schenck, Public Safety Audit & Investigations Specialist
Date: July 12, 2022
Re: Partial Certification Memo for 20210PA-0182

Partial Certification Memo:

| have reviewed the investigation for 20210PA-0182, and | certify the investigation as
thorough and objective. However, the case was sent to OIG after the 180 day deadline for
the case expired so OIG cannot certify the investigation as timely.

Sincerely,

Taagtors Jehmch

Payton Schenck
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